



PLEASE PRAY FOR THE VINCENT'S FAMILY MISSIONARIES TO ST.VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES

February 5, 2025

Dear faithful Supporters,

I greet you all in the wonderful name of our lord and Savior Jesus Christ . I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you a great new year 2025 with all of God's benefits. I trust that you had a wonderful Christmas and that you are anticipating what the lord will do through your hearts in 2025.

As for me and my family, we have had a blessed time in the house of the Lord for the holidays. Everything that was done centered around the Christ's child. At Church, we had our Christmas fellowship with the kids from our bible club and shared the gospel with them. We also had our Christmas program at church and the children were all excited and ready to practice their songs and poems. Thank God they have done a wonderful job remembering their various parts at the Christmas program. Please keep these kids in prayer.

The Bible program through school is an outgoing mission from our church. So far we were able to give out at 2800 kjv bibles in the school. The Lord has laid this mission on my heart to reach out to schools. Many children who came from broken homes and rough areas have been positively impacted by our bible distribution. Our school system need God and the Bible. Therefore, I was given the opportunity to go into the schools to preach the Gospel, counsel the students and sometimes Teachers. I must say special thank you to brother Joe Hendricks and my director Chip Stowe for organizing and ensuring that the bibles get shipped out to the Caribbean on time. Also I would like to say thank you for your sacrificially giving towards the shipping of the bibles. It has been a blessing to me and the people here in St. Vincent and the Grenadines. If anyone of you would to give towards the shipping of the bibles please contact my mission board director for more information as to shipping cost.

During the Month of August we will be hosting our Vbs and we are happy to have brother Hendricks and others from the USA who will come to assist us this year with Vbs. Please keep them in your prayers as they make preparation to come. We will be having some street meetings this year throughout Campden park and surrounding areas . we praying that the Lord grants us fruit for our labor in these upcoming plans.

Please help us to pray for these:

- 1. My Health issues it is still ongoing challenge but God's been good.
- 2. My Personal need trying to raise 28,000 Us dollars to acquire housing for my family.
- 3. Pray for laborers to work in God's harvest
- 4. Community Baptist Church as I labor there and wisdom

Once again thank you for your unwavering support.

In Christ alone,

 $D \cdot Vincent$

Dr. Donald D. Vincent

MINISTRIES

Soul Winning
Evangelism
Church Planting
Youth Ministries
Neighborhood Bible Clubs
Bible Institute
Preaching through Schools
Discipleship
Dean of the Baptist Bible college

HOME CHURCH

Community Baptist Church PO Box 2437 St. George's, Grenada, W.I.

phone: 7844958432/4533417 email: donaldvincent07@gmail.com

SENDING CHURCH

Maranatha Baptist Church PO Box 2437 St. George's, Grenada, W.I. Pastor Shem Sylvester



MISSION BOARD

Fundamental Baptist
Home Missions, Inc.
P O Box 1510
Bessemer City, NC 28016
704-629-4176
Email: fbhm@bellsouth.net
Website: www.fbhm.org

Some Pictures of our bible club and distribution of bible through the schools







